Mental Retardation Meetings Set at Fairbanks, Anchorage

By CHERYLL GORDON Staff Writer

A statewide open meeting is planned for Saturday, March 26 in the Multi-purpose room at Denali School, in Anchorage, to discuss the State Plan for Mental Retardation and implementation of the plan. This meeting in Anchorage is open to all Fairbanks agencies who wish to attend.

At the Anchorage meeting, Frank Baker, regional representative for the NARC, will be present in his capacity as special consultant to the Department of Health, Education

and Welfare, Representatives from various chapters within Alaska will meet with Baker to discuss the formation of a State Association.

The NARC will also meet in Fairbanks, March 29, in the multi-purpose room at Barnette School to present the local, state and national picture on mental retardation. These members will strive to make the public aware that something is being done to help mentally retarded children.

The cure for anything is salt water—sweat, tears or the sea.